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Public Face is an initiative of the East Midlands Academic Health Science Network (EMAHSN). It 
is compiled by Zenn Athar and Peter Bates and aims to promote Patient and Public Involvement 
in healthcare and health research. Contact: zenn.athar@nottingham.ac.uk or 0115 748 4216.  
  
 

Public Face shares news about patient and public involvement (PPI) 

activities in health and social care and in research across 721 

stakeholders in the East Midlands. It contains snippets of news to help 

you find out more and get involved. Sign up at http://goo.gl/Hx0Im2 to 

register for this bulletin or email zenn.athar@nottingham.ac.uk to 

contribute material, comment on items or unsubscribe. There’s also a 

volunteering Vacancy Board at http://goo.gl/IkMSIv and an involvement 

Events Calendar at http://goo.gl/YhVXSm. 

51.1. When people write their own care plans, they get a better result – see 

http://goo.gl/NzlLG4.  

51.2. Lincolnshire Carers and Young Carers Partnership (LCYCP) is 

surveying carers to find out what type of support helps. They hope to 

influence the commissioning of carer services. http://svy.mk/1Q1EVhL.   
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